
 
 

A HAPPY NEW YEAR to all of you 

from all of us at The Whitley!   

 

St Oswalds Christmas Beanies 

We raised a fantastic £464 for St Oswalds from the sale of their Christmas beanies – 

thank you so much!  

 

‘BELIEVE’ SCHOOL CHOIR 

Unfortunately Mrs Gee will no longer be able to come into school to take the Key Stage 2 

Choir. We are extremely grateful to her for giving up valuable time last year and we know 

the children will miss this. We all enjoyed listening to them at the end of term. Thank you 

Mrs Gee! 

 

WATER BOTTLES 

Please can you make sure the children bring their water bottles to school every day and 

that they are LABELLED – it is so important that we drink lots of water during the day to 

keep our bodies healthy. Also please remember the children are only meant to have water 

in their bottles – NOT JUICE. 

 

PE KITS 

Please can you ensure the children have a PE kit in school (clearly labelled), 

in a bag, on their peg.  

 

DOGS 

If you are leaving dogs at the gate when your drop off/collect children please do not tie 

them to the locked school gate as it makes it difficult to open the gates in an emergency.  

Please secure them safely, away from both vehicle and pedestrian access points. 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 11th January – WOW Celebration RECEPTION ONLY 

Friday 18th January – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 25th January – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 1st February – Out of School Achievements 
Sally Hobson 
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